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New Overtime Rule to Reshape Hospitality Environment
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The article, “New Overtime Rule to Reshape Hospitality Environment,” featured in Hotel

Management, addressed how labor may become more expensive for the hotel industry thanks to the

publication of the Department of Labor’s final rule updating overtime regulations, announced on May

18.

Andria Ryan weighed in on how the new ruling may affect the hotel industry.

Andria said she anticipates the new rule having adverse effects on hotel employment.  “Employers

aren’t going to pay these employees more money. Most employers don’t want to cut pay, but they

can’t afford to give thousands of dollars’ worth of raises,” she said.

To read the full article, please visit Hotel Management.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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